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June 4, 2021

Dear Parents,
Thank you for your continued support of our Polish School Program. As we approach the end of the 2020/21 school year, we would like to share with you some information for the upcoming 2021/22 school year.
This has been a particularly challenging year for our Polish School. As you know, the Government of Alberta has cut all our funding that we have received through the Calgary Catholic School District. Our rental fees have increased due to the additional cleaning requirements and we have had to navigate between online and in-person learning based on the Government of Alberta mandates. On behalf of all our staff we would like to thank you all for your continued support throughout this challenging time. 
With the Premiers current opening plan, our hope is that classes will resume back to a pre-Covid schedule, which was approximately 3 in-person classes per month in the 2021/22 school year. We will know more in the coming months and will advise all of our Parents closer to the start of the upcoming school year.
Online registrations for the 2021/22 school year will open on June 5, 2021. In-person registrations will be taking place at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church Hall starting on June 13 and August 29, 2021. Registrations forms are available on our website (www.szkolapolskacalgary.com), they can be filled out,  and mailed with enclosed payment to:
Our Lady Queen of Peace
2111 Uxbridge Dr. NW
Calgary, Alberta T2N 3Z3
Attn: Polish School

Please be advised that school fees will be increasing slightly for the coming school year. The fees will be as follows:
1 Child: $500 
2 Children: $700 
3 or more Children: $850
As always, the safety of our students and teachers is our top priority for the coming school year. We will be following the guidelines provided by the Catholic School Board District which can be found at the following link; School Resumption Handbook (control + Click to follow link). 
Once again, we would like to thank you for your support during these challenging times. Our Polish School was formed 88 years ago, and our Accredited Program has been in existence for 36 years. Together, as a community we have the opportunity to maintain our program and most importantly our Polish language and heritage. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a great and safe summer and see you in September.

Bożena Błachut 	 and Maria Rożkowska
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